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Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Parking in the Service Yard 
 

We have a service yard at Begbrook which is located to the left of our main reception. This area is 
not a car park and should not be used as a place to park for drop off and pick-ups from school.  
Service vehicles are regularly accessing this space and so it is not safe for children and families to 
be in there. Unless you have been issued with a parking permit by a member of the Principal 
Team, we kindly ask that you find an alternative place to park – please consider using the 
Begbrook Community Centre as it is just a 3 minute walk down the road and there are always 
plenty of spaces. If you think that you would qualify for a parking permit (e.g. you hold a disability 
badge) then please contact a member of the Principal Team to discuss this further. 
 

Parking Safely - reminder 
 
We continue to notice and be made aware of potentially dangerous parking at the start and end 
of the school day. The main concerns are: 
- Parking on double yellow lines and zig-zags 
- Cars coming up onto the curve and pavement, even whilst children are walking past 
- Parking on road corners opposite the school, making it very hard to see cars coming around 

the corner 
- The speed of cars as they drive past the school 

 
Once again, we would like to ask that you park carefully and with consideration to the safety of 
others.  
 
If you would like to raise this more formally, we encourage you to complete the form on the 
Bristol City Council website – transport, roads and parking: complaints and feedback 
 
https://www.bristol.gov.uk/complaints-and-feedback/transport-roads-and-parking-complaints-
and-feedback 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Laurie Munro 
Senior Principal 
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